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Moncreiffe Primary School  
August 2014
Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome to a new school year at Moncreiffe Primary School.  
Last week just flew by and it was super to begin to meet and get to know all of the boys and girls from Nursery to Primary 7 at Moncreiffe.

As you are aware, the Nursery session times for morning and afternoon have been extended and our new nursery pupils are all settling in well this week. Congratulations to Mrs Williamson who was married in the summer and is now getting used to her change of surname!
Our new P1 pupils have all started school with such confidence and will begin full days next week on Monday 1 September.  They have made a very strong and settled start.
At the other end of the school, P7 are away to Nethybridge this week with Mrs Keir and Mrs Ruse. Mrs Keir has joined our staff team and I very much welcome her to Moncreiffe.
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A special welcome also to:
Mrs MacDonald, Support for Pupils Teacher (Monday, Tuesday and
Thursday)
Mrs Appleton, Music specialist (Tuesday afternoon and a Friday) 
Mrs Wilkie, P.E specialist (Monday and Friday morning)
Physical Education in Perth & Kinross Schools

Perth & Kinross Council is committed to providing all pupils in primary schools with 2 hours quality physical education.  This will normally be delivered by a P.E. Specialist and the class teachers as well as blocks of training in specific sports by trained coaches, e.g. rugby, swimming, golf.  P.E. lessons will take place indoors and outdoors every week for all classes.  It is essential that all pupils have appropriate clothing for this.  
Vouchers
[image: image3.wmf] We are collecting Morrison’s ’ Let’s Get Growing vouchers again this term. Bundles of 10 would be appreciated, for easy counting. 
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A few early dates for your diary:

Thursday 4 September – Meet the Teacher evening 6.00 pm – 7.30 p.m.
Wednesday 10 September -   Parent Council A.G.M. 7.00 p.m.
Please see back of Newsletter for more dates. 
It is so important to contact the school should you have any queries or concerns as soon as possible.  Mrs Murray (Principal Teacher) and I know that early communication and discussion ensures that any concerns or worries can be dealt with and sorted as quickly as possible

I look forward to meeting and getting to know all Moncreiffe families. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s schooling. 

Mrs Fiona Carruthers   
Head Teacher[image: image5.wmf]
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